
 
 
 

                                         
 
 

SECURITY  INFORMATION 
 
Dear Competitor, 
 
Welcome to Nautical club of Thessaloniki! 
 
Below you ‘ll find some useful information regarding security. 
 
1) Please park your car at the designated parking areas. As you understand, space is 
crucial and it is our effort to keep things in an order for everyone attending this event. 
 
2) Park your boat at the spot indicated to you. 
 
3) Coaches please park your ribs at the designated area (pontoon at the left end of the 
club’s harbor) and the trailer at the designated areas. 
 
4) Take care of your belongings and personal items and always store them in a secure 
place because the area will be open to public. 
 
5) Its strongly recommended not to leave any valuable items (money- credit cards, 
passports, driving licenses, etc) in a visible place at your car to avoid any unpleasant 
surprises. 
 
The Club has taken all the precautions to secure your equipment (security points). 
 
6) In case of an incidence please refer to one of the persons at the 4 security stations (club 
and beach area) or to the head of security Mr Antonios Karagiannis +306945191814. 
 
 
We would like to thank you for your understanding and we ‘ll do everything necessary to 
have a pleasant stay and a wonderful racing experience! 
 
 
 
Head of Security 
 
 
Antonios Karagiannis 
 
 
 
 



 


